MEMORANDUM

Date: November 8, 2018

To: The Honorable Chairman and Members From: C.H. Huckelberry,

Pima County Board of Supervisors County AdminiW’
Re: Pima County Fair Commission Reappointments
The President of the Pima County Fair Commission has recommended reappointments of two

Commissioners, Messrs. Alan Levin and Jim Murphy in the attached October 31, 2018 letter.

I concur with the recommendation of the Pima County Fair Commission to reappoint
Commissioners Levin and Murphy for a new term beginning January 1, 2018.

By copy of this memorandum, | am asking the Clerk of the Board to place this item on the
Board’s November 20, 2018 Addendum for consideration and approval.

CHH/anc
Attachment

c: Julie Castafieda, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
Judith Patrick, President, Pima County Fair Commission
Dr. Marvin Selke, President, Southwestern Fair Commission, Inc.
Mr. Jon Baker, Executive Director, Southwestern Fair Commission, Inc.



PIMA COUNTY FAIR COMMISSION
11300 E. Houghton Road
Tucson, AZ

October 31, 2018

Mr. Charles H. Huckelberry
County Administrator

Pima County Government

110 Congress Street 10th Floor
Tucson, Az 85701

Dear Mr. Huckelberry:

The Pima County Fair Commission has two Commissioner appointments expiring December 31,
2018.

Pursuant to the Board of Supervisor’s policy, the Southwestern Fair Commission Inc. makes
recommendations for candidates to the Pima County Fair Commission and the Pima County Fair
Commission makes nominations to the Board of Supervisors.

The Pima County Fair Commission met on October 25 and accepted a recommendation from the
Southwestern Fair Commission to forward to the County a request to reappoint Mr. Alan Levin

and Mr. Jim Murphy to the Pima County Fair Commission for a new term starting January 1, 2019.

If you have any further information or have any questions, please let me know.
Sincerely,
q ATt 0! Jo
dith A. Patrick, President

C: Dr. Marvin Selke, President, SWFC, Inc.
Jon Baker, Executive Director



